
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

30th April 2020 
 

Our Ref: 0136233 
 

 
Dear Tony 
 
We really appreciate your kind donation of £450.00, which you sent in recently on behalf 
of Café Bridge, Nottingham. 
 
We’re sorry to hear that you had to postpone your planned event due to the current 
situation, but thank you for choosing to make a donation to Rainbows from this. Thank 
you to everyone who would have been involved for your continued support. 
 
At present, the Hospice is continuing with our end of life care and we have increased our 
virtual support services to our families, to ensure they have regular contact with their 
Rainbows support workers. We are also providing support to the NHS, by taking children 
from local NHS hospitals, to free up beds there and to keep them as safe as possible. 
  
Your donation will help us to continue to be there for children, young people and their 
families when they need us – thank you! 
 
Thank you to you all 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
 
 
Gary Farnfield 
Community Fundraiser 
Tel: 07815 520 465 
Email: gary.farnfield@rainbows.co.uk 
 
 


